
2024-2025 COMMUNITY SERVICE PROGRAM 

 

Fred C. Hall Memorial Award for Community Service: 

There is no longer a Post Special Project application for the Fred C. Hall Award for Community 

Service.   

 

Each year on 1 July, the National Programs Office will determine the top Community Service 

Posts in each Conference, based off their community service reporting and total impact (Dollars 

Donated + Volunteer Hours + Mileage = Total Impact) from 1 July to 30 June.   

 

The winning Post will receive a plaque at the 2025 VFW National Convention and a $1,000 

service scholarship for community projects.   

 

The Post Commander (or designated representative) and a guest will receive round-trip air fare, 

hotel accommodations for 5 nights and a $599 stipend to receive the award at the National 

Convention. 

 

 

Community Service Director 

Joseph L. Tebor 

9941 Garvett Street 

Livonia, MI 48150-3297 

734-377-8329  

Email:  joe.tebor@gmail.com 
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